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17.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor Mitchell,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to discuss a matter regarding the 
fee waiver amount for the PS I Love You Foundation's 23rd Annual "Day in 
English" event. As you may be aware, the foundation has been facing some 
financial constraints, and we believe that reducing the fee waiver amount 
from $5,000 to $3,000 would greatly benefit the organization.

By reducing the fee waiver amount, we will be able to allocate more funds 
towards the foundation's programs and initiatives that support our mission of 
spreading love and positivity in our community. This adjustment will also help 
us ensure the sustainability of the event for years to come.

I understand that this may require some adjustments on your end, but I 
believe that by working together, we can find a solution that benefits both the 
foundation and the community we serve. Your support in this matter would be 
greatly appreciated.

Thank you for considering our request. I look forward to discussing this 
further with you.

Warm regards,

Monisha Parker
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